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Temporary closure on Farrand Rd. 
 
Vienna Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will temporarily close Farrand Rd. between Elms Rd. 

and Webster Rd. from Monday, April 3 through Thursday, April 6 as the Drain Commission 

completes a drain crossing. The detour will route traffic north to Lake Rd. Motorists should allow 

additional time to reach their destination. If you have questions, please contact Tim Kilburn with 

Superior Contracting at 810-420-2087.  

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 

http://www.gcrc.org/

